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SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
August 8, 2017
The meeting was called to order at 7:34 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Charlie Parke, Pat Mills and Rob Sikorski.
OLD BUSINESS
Heathcare Center at Heath Village West – Phase One. Block 19, Lot 5
Steve sent a memo dated July 17, 2017 to the Planning Board, providing tree planting guidelines for the street tree planting along Route 24/Schooley’s Mountain Road.
Bob Prudente

Steve contacted Mr. Prudente and the resident advised that he will plant a replacement tree at his own expense.

David Salo – 50 Wellington Drive

Steve inspected the shade trees and found no evidence of diseased trees at this location.  Steve advised the Public Works Department of his findings.
Bob Poggio – 53 Winay Terrace

Steve inspected the shade trees and found no evidence of dead or diseased trees at this location.  Steve advised the Public Works Department of his findings.

2017 Arbor Day Street Tree Planting
The Committee decided to forego a fall planting this year.

NEW BUSINESS
2018 Arbor Day Street Tree Planting – Kings Ridge Road
We reviewed a letter drafted by Steve to be sent to residents requesting their permissions to plant replacement street trees within the Township Right-Of-Way as no Shade Tree Easement had been established on this street.  It is estimated that approximately 39 bare root trees could be planted depending on how many residents grant permission to have trees planted on their property.  Steve will make the revisions we discussed and submit the draft letter to Andrew Coppola for further review and approval.
NEXT MEETING
The September meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 12, 2017.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:14 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Rob Sikorski for
Jan Godek

Recording Secretary
